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August 25, 2023 

Laura Besong 
Agency Records Officer 
Department of Justice 
Executive Office for U.S. Attorneys 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington DC 20530 

Dear Laura Besong, 

The National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) has received your agency’s report 
notifying us that one box of records consisting of files from two different boxes (5 and 32) from 
accession PT-118-2019-1446 went missing via shipment back to the Dayton FRC via FedEx. 

We understand that the lost information consists of records from US v Randall R. Fletcher Jr (DC 
2;09_CR-00082, 7th Cir. 12-3104) appeal file, dates consisted of September 13, 2012, through 
August 14, 2014, and that EOUSA believes that over 50% of the files can be reconstructed. 

Based on the information you have given us, we consider this matter resolved. If this record is 
located, please let us know so we can update our records. I appreciate your attention to this 
important matter. If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please contact me at 
laurence.brewer@nara.gov. 

Sincerely, 

for 

LAURENCE BREWER 
Chief Records Officer 
for the U.S. Government 

cc: Jeanette Plante, Department of Justice, Department Records Officer 
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